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Discussion on waterlines and sidewalks in the downtown area

SUMMARY:
The revised plans for the waterline replacements in the downtown area are completed and approved
and ready to go out for bids in January.
Councilmember Danny Wyatt would like to discuss the sidewalks in the downtown area.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:
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